
Middleton Township Trustees 
 

Wednesday, April 19, 2023 5:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

Mr. Moulton called the special meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.    
 
In attendance were Trustees Cromley, Moulton, and Vetter as well as Fiscal Officer Limes.   
Also in attendance were Zoning Inspector Kip McDowell and Rex Huffman.   
 
Mr. Moulton reviewed the text amendment, noting the purpose of the meeting was to review 
recommendations received from the Wood County Planning Commission and the Middleton Township 
Zoning Commission to amend the following sections of the Zoning Resolution:  Article VII, Section 5, 
Industrial Land Uses to add “Data Storage” as an approved use.   
 
Mrs. Limes noted the text amendment was approved by the Wood Planning Commission on February 
9, 2023 and the Middleton Township Zoning Commission on April 3, 2023.  
 
Mr. Vetter moved to approve, with modification, Article VII, Section 5, Industrial Land Uses to reflect 
the addition of Data Storage, Data Center.   
 
Discussion with regard to the language modification was discussed amongst the Board members as 
well as with input from Mr. Huffman and Mr. McDowell.   
 
Mr. Cromley seconded the motion.   
 
Role was called:  Mr. Cromley – YES; Mr. Moulton – YES; Mr. Vetter – YES.   
 
 
 
Mr. Vetter moved, Mr. Cromley seconded adjournment of the meeting at 5:42 pm.  Motion 
approved. 
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